
Norrisville Recreation Council  
Meeting Minutes for November 12, 2014 

 
In Attendance:  Toby Marindin, Officer 
     Meghan Denhard, P&R 
     Mike Hood, Board Member 
     John Lawrence, Treasurer 
     Sandy Janinski, Before & After 
     Jim Janinski, Before & After 

   Mary Bannan – Yoga and After-School Fitness 
 
Toby opened meeting with explanation, as was understood, of the recent resignation 
of Brian Stoecker.  Brian has been an integral part of NRC’s growth and success.  He 
has donated endless volunteer hours to improve the opportunities kids and adults 
have to take advantage of here at Norrisville.  NRC is much better for Brian’s 
leadership and efforts.  We wish Brian and Mary some relaxation and good health. 
 
Openings exist in Officers positions, Secretary and Vice President. 
 
Baseball wondered if gym time that is blocked for volleyball may be available to the 
baseball program.  Adult volleyball has been dwindling for sometime. 
 
Yoga is offering a series of 8 classes for $40.00, with 15 sign-ups.  The schedule is 
Mondays 7-8pm, Fridays 9;15-10:30am, and $5.00 drop-in at the church on 
Thursday’s 7-8pm. 
 
Storage of the new riding lawnmower was discussed, and cleaning the rec storage 
shed. 
 
Soccer had a successful season with 2 of 5 teams winning their league 
championships.  U11 Boys and U13 Boys.  Clinic had 10% growth with 33 kids 
participating, which was very good. 
 
Meeting was adjourned, next meeting January 14th, 2015 
 


